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Re: EB-2018-0171- Hydro One Networks Inc.- Motion to Review and Vary the 
Decision and Order - Threshold Issue 

We are counsel to Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One") in the above-referenced matter. 

On June 21, 2018 counsel for Orillia Power Distribution Corporation ("Orillia Power") filed a 
letter requesting that the Ontario Energy Board (the "Board") reconsider its decision to 
bifurcate the hearing of the threshold question from the hearing of the merits of the motion to 
review and vary. 

We have reviewed Orillia Power's request on Hydro One's behalf and agree, for the reasons set 
out in the letter that it would be more efficient and expeditious for the Board to consider the 
merits of the motion to review and vary either concurrently or consecutively on the same date. 
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